
 
 

AIM service vessel DALIAN V.2449W vessel delay Ex- INNSA (Exports and 

Imports) 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2024-25/631 

 

19th December 2024 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 
This is to inform you that AIM service vessel DALIAN 2449W is delayed and expected to arrive 

Nhava Sheva on 26th December 2024 evening hrs. 

We regret the Inconvenience caused due to the same. ONE would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your continual support and for trusting your valuable business to ONE. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information. 

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd. 
 
 
 

 
Authorized Signatory 


